
City of Alamogordo 
 

 

 Due to construction activities, there will be a water outage  

scheduled on Wednesday, July 18, 2018, from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm, weather permitting.  The limits of the water 

outage are from College Avenue to Juniper Drive and 10th Street to Aspen Avenue and possibly the  

immediate surrounding areas.  The water outage will provide the contractor the opportunity to connect the newly 

installed water lines to the existing water system and cap the existing water lines.   Roads in this area will not be 

closed, but please be cautions of workers around Aspen Avenue. 

 

The City of Alamogordo appreciates your understanding during this construction.  If you should have questions or 

experience any problems in connection with this project, or need further information, please contact Edward 

Balderrama, Project Manager, at the contact information below. 

 

### 

Learn more about the City of Alamogordo, services, happenings and other information at   
http://ci.alamogordo.nm.us, www.alamogordonmtrue.com or @CityOfAlamogordo on Facebook   

Contact for this Release 

Edward Balderrama 

Project Manager 

575.439.4339 

ebalderrama@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 

Scheduled Water Outage 

Alamogordo, NM Monday, July 16, 2018 

Public Information Office 

City of Alamogordo 

1376 E. 9th Street, Alamogordo, NM 88310 

Office: 575-439-4264 

Email: coapio@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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